EARTH HOUR SWITCH OFF ON FOR YOUR WORLD



Earth Hour 2021

This week in our whole school virtual assembly, the Year 5 Eco team kindly introduced us to this year's Earth Day, taking place this Saturday 27^{th} March at 8:30 pm. This is when the whole planet joins together to switch off their lights and anything electrical for one hour to celebrate Earth Hour and show they care about our planet. Last year over 9.5 million people took part from the UK alone! It may seem a small action but collectively we can make a difference.

The children are showing our value of appreciation, by choosing one hour during the week in their classes, to do the same. Let's all show our appreciation together on Saturday and take that hour to focus on our appreciation of our amazing World. Maybe switch on your torches and go for an evening walk together with your family or play a board game together by candlelight. Could your children give up their digital device during Earth Hour? There are lots of ideas for how to spend your Earth Hour on the following World Wildlife Fund website. https://www.uwf.org.uk/earth-hour

We'd love to see what you get up to, so please tweet your photos and show us how you are celebrating Earth Hour 2021.

Many thanks! Mrs Churchill

DURING EARTH HOUR:

Switch off for your world.

The first step is easy! Join us in switching off your lights on 27th March at 8.30pm!





